
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                          
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sts. Peter and Paul School 
Newsletter for the week of November 20, 2017 

Centered in Jesus Christ + Courageous in Faith + Scholars for Truth 

Save the Date  
for our SPPS Gala! 

February 24, 2018 

 
Rolling out the Red Carpet for a 

Night to Remember! 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

Thank you to all who attended our Screenagers viewing 
last Thursday.  Families began some important discussions 
about the role of technology in their lives.  If you missed 
this viewing, several local parishes and schools will be 
showing the video in the coming months.   
 

  

Sts. Peter and Paul 
School  

welcomes  

Mrs. Vicki Delisa! 
 

Mrs. Delisa begins as our 
Second Grade teacher this 
week.  The wife of Rob Delisa, 
Vicki brings a wealth of 
experience in education and a 
deep love for our Catholic 
Faith.   We are very grateful 
that God has sent such an 
excellent teacher to serve our 
children and to be part of our 
Sts. Peter and Paul faculty.   

 
 
 

 

 

 

   

 

Invite your family and friends to 
follow us on Facebook!  

Stay connected to the many great 
things happening at SPPS each day! 
 

 

Thank you for donating items for our 
Thanksgiving Baskets.  Our students 
grew in gratitude and we made nine 

families very happy! 

Upcoming Events 
• Nov 21 2:00 pm: All-school Adoration in the church 
• Nov 22-24: Thanksgiving Break 
• Nov 29 8:00 am: Family Units 
• Dec 5 at 5:30pm: Seasons Readings   

(Preschool-4th grades performing) 
• Dec 6 9:00am: All School Assembly 
• Dec 15: Christmas Program (Preschool- 4th grades) 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Sts-Peter-and-Paul-Catholic-School-Wheat-Ridge-149154331796341/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Give thanks with a grateful heart!”  Ps 138 
We are counting our blessings here at  

Sts. Peter and Paul School! 


